

April 20, 2010

Director of Admissions Fresno Pacific University 1717 South Chestnut Ave Fresno, CA 93702

Dear Selection Committee,

I am writing this letter on behalf of Joshua Bullock to recommend his admission into your graduate school. Currently Josh is the Fitness Center Director and Head Strength and Conditioning Coach here at the University of Redlands and is looking to further his experience and knowledge as an educator and clinician with your program.

Josh is an individual who possesses the skills necessary to succeed in your graduate program. He is able to think, make decisions, research, and use the various tools available to him to help serve the needs of our student-athletes, students, faculty, staff, and athletics staff that he comes into contact with. His experiences with a varied demographics and responsibilities give him a rounded experience that he can share.

As the Fitness Center Director and Head Strength and Conditioning Coach, he is responsible for managing the Fitness Center that is open to our campus community and overseeing the design and implementation of strength and conditioning programs for all 21 NCAA Division III Varsity teams. Josh does a great job of multitasking and organizing these various populations. As a result of his work, the Fitness Center operates efficiently and tremendously for all that utilizes the facility. This success can also be seen with all of our Varsity teams. The work that they do in the Fitness Center has translated into continued improvement and success in competition, including All-Americans, NCAA Champions, and Conference Champions.

Josh has shown to be a great educator, not only with our athletes, but with students in the classroom. He has taken it upon himself to teach a First-Year Seminar course, a Strength and Conditioning Course, and oversees several activity courses. Within these courses, Josh has been able to share his knowledge and experience to benefit the students. This has shown to be very beneficial as many of these individuals have been given an opportunity to begin their path into their chosen career paths.

I look forward to this opportunity for Josh, as he would be a great addition and resource to any program that he chooses to affiliate himself with. If you have any further questions regarding Josh, please feel free to contact me to discuss his qualifications and experience further.

Sincerely,

Junior Domingo, MS, ATC Head Athletic Trainer (909) 748-8399 office (909) 557-4784 mobile

junior domingo@redlands.edu